## **MEMORANDUM**

**TO:** William T. Lichter, Village Manager

**FROM:** David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development

**DATE:** October 21, 2004

SUBJECT: PC 04-28: 615 and 617 W. Pleasant (Buckingham Orchard Subdivision)

At the October 7, 2004 Village Board meeting, the Board tabled all actions relative to the aforementioned petition. Since that meeting, staff has been reviewing the engineering plans to address the concerns raised by the Board. However, in order to finalize all matters associated with the companion annexation and development agreements, staff requests that this petition be continued to the November 4, 2004 meeting.

H:\cd\worduser\pccases\2004\04-28\wtl referral memo 10-21 cont all actions.doc